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I just recently became aware of the work that OregonFlora is doing.  It seems to me 

that this program benefits us now and in the future when we are dealing with what 

grows in Oregon and what makes the most sense to grow for the environment and 

the people.  Without this detail, we will lose our history and in the future may wish we 

had more information.  I know budgets are always tight, but I hope this project will get 

the support it needs to continue the good work it is already doing. 


